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Limited Reopening of Marion County to Begin on May 22 

Salem, OR – On Wednesday, May 20, 2020, Governor Kate Brown and the Oregon Health 
Authority approved the Community Roadmap for a Limited Reopening of Marion County 
starting Friday, May 22.  

The approved plan represents a collaboration with state and county health experts, local 
leaders, and regional public health partners. According to Commission Chair Colm Willis, “We 
are proud of what our communities and public health teams have accomplished to slow the 
spread of COVID-19. As we have all worked together to protect public health, we have also seen 
businesses closed and livelihoods destroyed. Our plan encourages businesses, churches, and 
other organizations to move forward in a limited capacity while continuing to protect the health 
of our community.” 

Phase 1 of the approved community roadmap allows reopening of several types of businesses 
and services, while keeping sanitation, physical distancing, face covering, and crowd size 
measures in place. Eventually, phases 2 and 3 of the plan allow for increased gathering sizes 
and resumption of non-essential travel, nursing home and hospital visits, and additional seating 
at restaurants, bars, and other venues. The county is required to remain in Phase 1 for at least 
21 days, and advancement to phases 2 and 3 will be allowed only if public health monitoring 
indicates it is safe. 

Throughout reopening, anyone who feels sick should remain at home. Additionally, high-risk 
individuals who are over 65 years of age or suffering chronic illnesses should continue to 
remain home as much as possible. All businesses and organizations that choose to reopen 
should follow state guidelines, many of which are described in detail sector by sector. We 
encourage all individuals to continue to follow physical distancing guidelines. 

In recognition that additional restrictions and guidelines may be needed as circumstances 
evolve, we remain committed to working with the Governor’s office, the Oregon Health 
Authority, and local health and community partners to monitor progress and refine the 
roadmap as needed. 
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